

Table Rock Lodge #680 May 2024

Lodge physical Address: 54 Kimberling Blvd, Kimberling City, MO 65686

Mailing Address: POB 426 Kimberling City, MO 65686

W.B. Ross Anderson Worshipful Master

Bro. Ray Province
Secretary
celticozorksolutions@amail.com
Phone (C) 501-693-6141

Lodges in the 43 District

<u>Meeting Nights</u>

Billing's 2nd Tues, 7:00 P.M.

Branson 1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 P.M.

Forsyth 2nd Thur. 7:00 P.M.

Friend 1st Tue. 7:30 P.M.

Sparta Friday before the full Moon at 7:30 P.M.

Installed Officers of Table Rock Lodge #680 2023-2024

W.B. Ross Anderson	W.M.
W.B. Harry Mackey	S.W.
Bro. Bill Bainter	J.W.
R.W.B. Barry Jenkins	Tres.
Bro. Ray Province	Sec.
W.B. Glen Rosenburg	Chaplain
W.B. Ed Verrill	Mar.
Bro. Paul Luce	S.D.
Bro. Ryan Guth	J.D.
Bro, Jason Ayers	5.5.
Bro. Jim Adams	J.S.
Bro. Arnie Jacobsen	Tiler



Upcoming April 14 Breakfast

One of the necessary functions we do each month is our Sunday All You Can Eat Breakfast held the second Sunday of every month. This event allows us to raise money for the lodge maintenance fund. This is especially true with the rising cost of insurance for the lodge. May 2024 event will be held on Sunday, May 12, 2024 from 8a.m. until 11:30 p.m. It will be a big crowd due to Mother's Day. We look forward to seeing you there brothers!



Brethren, we wanted to share upcoming requests for degree work across Region 7. Here is an update on the request from Texas Lodge.

There has been a change to the schedule for degree work at Texas Lodge on Thursday June 6.

Ony the EA lecture and charge will be given on Thursday June 6.

A special communication will be called at a later date to confer the FC degree.

Thank you for your attention and assistance.



Table Rock Lodge #680 May 2024



May 7 – Practice for Silver Ritual Award

May 12th -Pancake Breakfast 8:am to 11:30 am

Happy Mother's Day!

May 21 - Practice Silver Award 6 p.m.

28th-Stated Meeting 7 p.m.

TRL 680 Hosts the Scottish Rite



Yes! He really can cook fish! Our W.M. was part of a team from Table Rock Lodge that prepared a fried fish and turkey oyster dinner for the Scottish, as they has one of their regional meetings at our lodge.



From the Worshipful Master

Greetings once again brethren:

Happy May Day to you all! As it always seems to happen another month has rapidly passed by. May has started out bringing wonderful weather. Let us be thankful for it and put the winter memories away.

Thank you to our officers for moving up to conduct the Lodge in the Worshipful Master's absence. Also a big thanks to you for all the work in preparing for the bronze ritual award test. It was done April 30 and we passed! High praise was given by the examiners.

We recently voted to donate \$1000 to the Child Advocacy Center and are working with the Masonic Home with their Create A Partnership program which will give another \$2000 for this deserving charity.

We are going to begin practice for the Silver award on our off Tuesdays starting May 7 at 6:00. This mainly consists of conferring a 1st degree.

May 2 we will host a fish fry for the Scottish Rite. May 12 will be our monthly Sunday breakfast. Help is needed for both of these events. We also look forward to seeing you at our stated meetings on May 14 and 28.

One last request: we need some new members so proudly wear a Masonic cap, shirt or jewelry in hopes that it might strike up a conversation about our fraternity and generate some interest in a possible candidate for initiation.

Fraternally, W.B. Ross Anderson. Worshipful Master Table Rock Lodge 680